Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT
Minutes

Wednesday October 16, 2013

The Coastal Bend chapter meeting was called to order by Linda Madden at Southern Charm Home Cooking in Corpus Christi at 10:21 a.m.

Pledge

Prayer by Richard Davis
Linda had the officers of the Chapter and everyone introduce themselves.

A change was made to the September minutes.  Bertha Perez, Treasurer, is not the Director of Transportation for Flour Bluff ISD, but is the Supervisor.  A motion was made to approve the change to the September minutes which was approved and seconded.

Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Account
$915.08




Membership dues of $160.00 will be deposited from September 




Scholarship Account
$147.07





Money collected from September Raffle of $167.00 will be 





       Deposited.

Old Business:


Bertha Perez who was elected Treasurer at the September meeting has not been able to 


Change the bank information to her name.  

TASBT held certification classes in San Marcos on October 13th.  Next year they will have 


The certification classes again in October.

Reminder to all CDL holders that CDL Self Certification forms are due to the Department


Of Public Safety by January of 2014.

New Business:    


Juan Garcia with the South Texas Chapter of TAPT has invited the Coastal Bend TAPT members to join them for a joint chapter meeting on Friday December 6th in Laredo, Texas.  All who would like to attend are welcome to do so.

A motion was made and seconded to have the CBTAPT meeting in December on the 2nd Wednesday of December instead of the 3rd.  The December meeting will be held on 

December 11, 2013.


A motion to hold a joint chapter meeting with the South Texas Chapter in April at the Kings Inn in Kingsville has been tabled until the November meeting of CBTAPT.


TCEQ could not come to the meeting in October so they will reschedule for the meeting in November.


A presentation was given by Sam Wallace of the Education Service Center, Region 2 of the different programs furnished by the ESC2 to help support Transportation, including certification classes for CDL holders.  He also gave information on the policy changes for the Certification classes.  For more information call Blanca Del Bosque at the ESC2.

A presentation was given by Richard Davis with Chalk’s Truck Parts of some of the products that are carried by Chalk’s.


The TAPT summer conference will be held in Corpus Christi in 2014.  More information on the conference will be forthcoming.

Chalks sponsored the October meeting and furnished lunch.

Meeting was adjourned.
